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Purpose: 
On the 7th February 2022 an Executive decision was made to approve 
commencement of the Fareham Quay and Alton Grove to Cador Drive Flood and 
Coastal Erosion Risk Management (FCERM) Studies, and give the Director of 
Planning and Regeneration, delegated authority to procure and deliver the works, 
subject to the award of contract being made through an Individual Decision by the 
Executive Member for Planning and Development.  
 
This report considers the tender received for the Fareham Quay and Alton Grove to 
Cador Drive FCERM Studies, for the provision of professional services to deliver the 
studies (consultancy support) and recommends an award of contract for the works 
for decision by the Executive Member for Planning and Development. 
 
Approvals and funding have been secured from the Southern Regional Flood and 
Coastal Committee (SRFCC) and Fareham Borough Council (FBC) to undertake 
Flood and Coastal Erosion Risk Management (FCERM) studies for the Fareham 
Quay and Alton Grove to Cador Drive frontages, to assess and develop longer-term 
coastal management options to reduce flood and erosion risk and address historic 
landfill issues at both sites.  
 
This report provides the Executive Member with information regarding the evaluation 
of the tender received to provide professional services support and seeks an award 
of contract. 
 
 
Options Considered: 
That the Executive Member for Planning and Development considered the report. 
 
 



 
 

Decision: 
RESOLVED that the tender submitted by AECOM (as set out in the confidential 
Appendix A) be accepted and the contract awarded to the company. 
 
 
Reason: 
To identify, appraise and design long term coastal management options for Fareham 
Quay and for Alton Grove to Cador Drive as recommended in the North Solent 
Shoreline Management Plan and River Hamble to Portchester Strategy. 
 
 
Confirmed as a true record: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor S Martin (Executive Member for Planning and Development) 
Monday, 22 August 2022 
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